
From: Luke Crowther 

Sent: 15 February 2023 13:37 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning permission 2022/3939/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I’d like to discuss a recent planning application made. Unfortunately, the yellow 
notification poster has only just been placed on the lamp post outside of the property. 
However, the end date for submitting comments is well out of date having already 
lapsed over 3 months ago. Therefore I have not been able to make a comment on 
this application. , this 
application will greatly reduce the sunlight into my flat. As you can imagine, I am very 
concerned so would like to make contact in order to make my feelings in regard to 
this build clear. 
 
Please contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
Regards, 
 
Carol Orrow 

 
Sent from my iPhone 


